
Legislative Council Subcommittee to Study Issues Arising from Lehman Brothers-related  
Minibonds and Structured Financial Products 

 

 

 - 202 -

 
 

Acknowledgement 
 
 
  The Subcommittee to Study Issues Arising from Lehman 
Brothers-related Minibonds and Structured Financial Products wishes to 
thank all witnesses who have appeared before it to give evidence and all 
parties who have produced documents and/or made submissions to 
facilitate its inquiry.  The Subcommittee also records its appreciation to 
the staff of the Legislative Council Secretariat for their support and 
assistance throughout its work. 


